SHROUD LECTURE - A NEW TAPE RECORDING

On 20th. July Dr. Alan Adler of the Western Connecticut State University, one of the STURP
group's leading chemists, gave an important lecture on the Shroud to the Department of
Chemistry at Queen Mary College, London. Regrettably there was insufficient notice of Dr.
Adler's visit to be able to notify all members in advance, but a tape recording was made, and for
those members who wish to purchase copies these are available at £2.30 pence each, inclusive of
postage, on application to J & R Recordings, 84 Herbert Gardens, Willesden, London NW10
3BU. Alternatively copies are available for loan from Mr. John Anton, Church Croft, 31 Heron
St., Hugely, Staffs WS15 2DZ on supply of a strong, 24 pence stamped, self-addressed envelope.
Dr. Adler's lecture is addressed primarily to a scientific audience, but offers a wealth of
important detail, particularly as a refutation of the arguments of Dr. Walter McCrone.

New members of the Society may like to know that Mr. Auton also has available for loan a
useful set of 35 mm. colour transparencies suitable for lectures on the shroud, also some back
copies of tape-recordings of early B.S.T.S. lectures. He can be contacted by telephone on 088
9478450.



